
From: Jeff Campbell jeffrcampbell@gmail.com 
Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2006 4:14 AM 
To: Bill.Jilbert@AZMoves.com; Cliff.Winn@AZMoves.com; Martha.Appel@AZMoves.com;  
Linda.Lightfoot@AZMoves.com; Connie.Swenson@AZMoves.com  
 
Subject: Lori and G-II 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to share our thoughts and impressions of our experience purchasing our new home in 
Glendale AZ. 
 
We were nervous about our move from Japan to Arizona but we quickly gained confidence in Lori 
and G-II.  Their technologically advanced approach to the long distance purchase was just what 
we needed. 
 
Everything went smooth and we moved into our house when we arrived to Arizona.  The house 
was more than we thought it was going to be.  The whole transaction went so well we can't think 
of anything we would have changed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeff and Debbie Campbell 


